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The nature of the human embryonic stem cells used in, and the purpose of, the 
research are as follows: 
 
In 2021, the Stowers Institute for Medical Research did not perform any research with human 

embryonic stem cells.  

 
The public may obtain copies of or otherwise gain access to this report by visiting the 
following webpage and selecting the 2021 link:  
 

http://www.stowers.org/research/stem-cell  
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